JANUARY MEETING MINUTES

Meeting was held on Tues, Jan 10th at 6pm. Minutes and Treasurers report were read and accepted
by those present.

President Report:

Club Membership Dues: After much discussion, the amendment to the  By-laws for mem-
bership dues was not voted on during the January meeting. By a vote, at the January meeting,
the By-laws will need to be emailed to all current members for review with further discussions
to happen this year to have the amendment changed for 2024.

President, Paul Hagen resigned his position, Vice president Steve Macheichok will step in as
acting president until the club elects to fill the President position.

Trail Report:
Nothing to report at this time.

Meeting was adjourned at 6:30pm



